
Facebook report July/August  2020 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access cards and boat reservations. This is filtered out of this report. 

 

On July 21st a resident asked for dog potty bags at the Dahoon Holly. CDD Responded. 

On July 23 rd a resident requested a branch to be cut at Five Oaks Dr. Servello responded. 

On July 29th a resident responded to a found cone. CDD picked up the cone. 

On July 28th a resident requested a tree to be removed at 3388 Cordgrass Place. 

 

 

 

End of report. 
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